
 
PTO MEETING MINUTES 

MARCH 11, 2005 
 

 
Attending:  Susan Kestler, Lisa Campbell, Linda Neville, Chris Kinnally, Patti 
Connolly, Ann Marie Dunn, Kim Fuda, Susan Hanks, Maria McIver & Sharon 
Striglio 
 
Minutes:  Motion to approve February Minutes made by Sue – Approved 
unanimously. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  $20,500 in account.  Expense received for $82.46 by Mrs. 
Snowdale for prior approved request (Feb. 2004) for a tape recorder; and Mary 
Dunphy spent $118.00, less than what was requested.  More money will be 
coming in account as school book fairs are this week.  
 
Funding Requests:  
Hull Theater Arts (Mr. Doniger) requested support for the production of Beauty 
and the Beast.  Members discussed; Chris made a motion for $2,000, 
unanimously approved. 
 
Also discussed, but deferred till March – teacher/secretary/nurses day in May, 
8th grade end of year activities, senior class gift (books to library) and 
band/chorus competition June 5th. 
 
Prior Requests: 
Sue to follow-up with Mr. Joyal regarding request of Starter Globes to 3rd Grade 
teachers that was requested three months ago.  (As of March, Ms. Simmons 
would like one too.)  Request Pending. 
 
Literacy Week/Book Fair:  Currently being held this week.  Update to be made 
next meeting. 
 
PTO Conference (March 11th):  Sue and Maria are planning to go.  
 
Film Nights:  April 1st or 15th was suggested for next movie night.  Sue will follow 
up with choice of movie to members and refreshments to sell via e-mail.  Chris to 
handle Building Use Form and Sue Movie License. 
 
Bike Rodeo:  Sue trading calls with Police Department.  Still Pending.   
 
Academic Award Requirements:  Sue drafted document with criteria and 
passed it out.  Take home and review.  Any comments or changes please let Sue 
know by calling her or send e-mail.  Sue will email 2nd copy to us for review. 
 



Fund Raising Activities:  Patti Connolly distributed her plan for the Cookie Bake 
Off.  Patti looking into dates to hold the event in May.  Marie, Kim & Patti 
organizing.  Follow-up in April. 
   
 
 

NEXT MEETING HELD ON APRIL 14th

 
 


